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Stuart Pole <stuartpole@btinternet.com> 5 September 2018 at 13:17 

TRACKS’ Members 

  

NO NEWS (IS GOOD NEWS?) 

  

By the last update you were informed it now was understood “it could be impractical 

for HBC to proceed with any development proposal for Newberries in the near or 

predictable future (or, perhaps, ever).” It also advised that both TRACKS and the 

Parish Council would continue to ask HBC to share its any current thoughts – 

whatever they may be – about the Newberries site. 
  

Since then TRACKS has twice asked HBC to act as above, also proposed two 

appropriate ways by which to do so but HBC continues to decline to communicate. 

So, should word of HBC’s current position perchance come to you would you please 

let any Committee member know of this. 
  

If/when TRACKS becomes aware of any news of note you will be informed of it. 
  

Regards 

  

TRACKS’ Committee 

  

Cc.    Aldenham Parish Council 
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